
 

2018 DANCE-ATHON 

Sir William Osler Elementary School is excited to announce our 4th Annual Dance-Athon!  

The Dance-Athon takes place on Wednesday, February 14 in the school gym. 

As part of the school’s fundraising plan, the funds raised this year will contribute to the 

purchase of a second hydration station. 

Hollywood DJ Service will provide the entertainment for this amazing event. They play only 

“clean versions” of the students’ favourite music. Children can go online to request music 

for this event. (Note: no password required.)  

http://hollywooddjservice.djintelligence.com/request/request.asp?ID=sirwilliamosler 

The dancing will start after morning announcements with the JK/SK classes for 30 minutes. 

We will follow with Grade 1 and 2 for 45 minutes and Grade 3/4/5 for 1 hour. The grade 

6/7/8 will follow in the afternoon. Exact times will be posted on the SWO website. 

We will be selling popcorn, baked goods, drinks and glowsticks during the event. Please 

don’t forget to send your child in with some money to enjoy a warm bag of popcorn or a 

drink and baked good. 

We are looking for volunteers to help set up in the morning of February 14th. We also need 

volunteers throughout the school day to help at the concession stands. If anyone would like 

to donate drinks or nut-free baked goods please fill out the form below. We appreciate all 

your help. Contact Mathew at mathewseangibson@gmail.com  or 905-628-5548 if you 

can assist or have questions. 

Please fill out the pledge form attached and send it back with your students! Any amount 

helps.  

The class that raises the most money will win a “Pizza Party” lunch! 

The student who raises the most will win a $50.00 Pre-paid Visa card! 

Thank you from the Parent Activity Committee 

Dance-athon Volunteer Form 

___ I am available to help set up Feb. 14th at 8 am 

___I am available to volunteer during the event in the A.M or P.M Feb. 14th (please circle) 

___I will send in peanut free baked goods or drinks (please specify __________________) 

Name: ________________________ Email __________________Ph # _________________ 

http://hollywooddjservice.djintelligence.com/request/request.asp?ID=sirwilliamosler
mailto:Mathew


 

DANCE-ATHON PLEDGE FORM 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

PARTICIPANTS LAST NAME (STUDENT)                                                             FIRST NAME 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS                                                                              CITY                           PHONE #    

______________________________________________________________________________ 

GRADE/CLASS                                                                     TEACHER      

 
Please support me at the annual Sir William Osler DANCE-ATHON. This year the funds raised will go 
toward a second hydration station for the school. 
 
Please make all cheques payable to “SIR WILLIAM OSLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.” Feel free to copy 
this form if you have additional sponsors. 
 

 
 

SPONSORS NAME 
PAYMENT TYPE 

(CASH OR CHEQUE) 
PLEDGE AMOUNT 

1    

2    

3    

4    

5    

6    

7    

8    

9    

10    

11    

12    

 
Questions? Contact Mathew at mathewseangibson@gmail.com or 905-628-5548 

 

FORMS DUE BACK AT SCHOOL BY FRIDAY FEB. 9TH, 2018 
  

mailto:mathewseangibson@gmail.com


 
 

 

Sir William Osler Elementary School 

Dundas, ON  L9H-0A3 

905-628-1588 

January 1, 2018 

 

To Our Valued Community Partners: 

During the school year the Parent Activity Committee organizes events and raises 

money in support of the fundraising plan for the school. This year the plan includes 

raising money to revitalize the music program and purchase new instruments, install a 

second hydration station and books for the school’s learning commons. 

We organize fundraisers throughout the school year including the students along the 

way.  Popcorn days, the Dance-athon, and our popular Family Movie Nights are just 

some of the events.  We are planning our 4th Annual Dance-athon on February 14th, 

and are presently looking for donations to provide food items, beverages, and prizes for 

the kids.  

We welcome all support from our community and Sir William Osler School greatly 

appreciates all contributions.  

Thank you for considering our request. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mathew Gibson 

Chair, Sir William Osler School Council 

 

 


